
3/5/21 - Weekly Board Notes 

 

 

Mike Nelson - i-Ready Family Portal: 

During our Monday Board meeting, a comment was made about whether our District is promoting the 

use of the i-Ready parent portal as part of our communication and outreach to support math instruction 

in grades KG-08.  In order to properly answer this question, here are a few points: 

 The i-Ready Family Center is a public website.  There is no “parent portal” for i-Ready where 

parents can log-in and receive student reports.  Therefore, there is no username/password nor 

ability to track how many parents are using this resource. 

 There are “family letters” included in our Ready Math instructional materials.  Teachers have 

been asked to share them throughout the year to demonstrate the concepts being taught in class 

and they include a family activity to practice as well.  A sample is included below. 

 On the i-Ready student dashboard, students can see their growth over the school year and the 

interactive lessons provided to fill gaps and extend classroom work.  Two examples from my 

son’s account are linked here. 

 We have included links to the i-Ready Family Center in regular communications, such as with 

our last elementary results newsletter. 
 

If you’d like more details, please feel free to reach out. 

SEE ATTACHED (1) DOCUMENT. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End Of The Week 3-5-21 COVID Activity: 

SEE ATTACHED (2) DOCUMENTS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RSvwThmG5hKi270XtZPuh0cBcPzPfd6t/view?usp=sharing
https://www.smore.com/p4bc1


 

 

 

3/4/21 - Current Enrollment Numbers Reports: 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

2/26/21 - Daily Enrollment And Absence Report: 

Attached is the Daily Enrollment and Absence report for the week ending 2/26/21 for your review.  
 

 

 



 

 

 

Q & A Responses: (Cabinet responses to Trustee questions will be placed here and posted on 

the following Board Weekly Notes.) 


